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To whom it may concern: 
 
Thank you for your outreach to Marriott International dated 2 April 2022, regarding human rights 
due diligence amid the war in Ukraine. We have also been closely monitoring the situation and 
continuing to support humanitarian efforts.  
 
As stated in our Human Rights Policy, Marriott International acknowledges and respects the 
principles contained in the United Nations Universal Declaration of Human Rights. We are 
committed to conducting our business in a manner consistent with these principles and the United 
Nations Guiding Principles on Business and Human Rights and to respecting human rights. 
 
We recognize the importance of transparency and information-sharing, particularly in high-risk 
circumstances, and Marriott International has already published two public statements regarding 
the war in Ukraine and our relief efforts:  

• Marriott International Statement (10 March 2022) 

• Marriott International Statement: Ukraine Humanitarian Crisis and MI Relief Efforts (7 April 
2022) 

We appreciate you raising awareness of this important matter. We deplore the suffering and loss 
of life and remain committed to serving those in need. Thank you again for your outreach and the 
opportunity to respond.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Abbe Horswill  

https://news.marriott.com/news/2022/03/10/marriott-international-statement
https://news.marriott.com/news/2022/04/07/marriott-international-statement-ukraine-humanitarian-crisis-and-mi-relief-efforts

